@ MOTOROLA

FCC ID: ABZ89FC4819

CONFIDENTIALITY REQUESTED

Date: October 20, 2006
Subject: Request for Confidentiality for Transmitter, FCC ID ABZ89FC4819

In accordance with 47 C.F.R. Section 0.459, Motorola hereby requests confidentiality for
the block diagrams, schematics, product descriptions, and circuit descriptions presented
in Exhibit B. We request that these exhibits not be made routinely available for public
inspection. Motorola considers the information in these exhibits to be classified as trade
secrets, pursuant to 47 CFR Section 0.457(d) and Section 552(b)(4) of the Freedom of
Information Act.

We are also requesting that the External Photos and Internal Photos in Exhibit C be
marked as Temporary Confidentiality as outlined in Public Notice DA 04-1705, dated
June 15, 2004. This provision will give Motorola temporary confidentiality prior to
product launch.

In support of the Request for Confidentiality, the following is stated:

Enclosed within this application is technical information, which we deem to be trade
secrets and proprietary. If made public, the information might be used to our
disadvantage.

To assist in assuring that we receive the full value of our product and protect its
competitive posture, we respectfully request this grant of confidentiality.

Please mark all of Exhibit B as “Confidential” and Exhibit C as “Temporary
Confidential”.

Please contact me if you require any additional information.

Sincerely,

7%

Ken Weiss
Telephone (847) 576-2789
Email: Ken.Weiss@Motorola.com






